
In reference to the 159th International Training Programme on Performance Audit, conducted by 
International Centre for Information and Audit (iCISA), Noida, Uttar Pradesh (India) for the period 
from 11.03.2024 to 05.04.2024. My feedbacks are as follows: 
 

1. Accommodations and transportation are excellent.  
2. The facilities in International Centre for Information and Audit (iCISA), Noida, Uttar 

Pradesh are amazing. 
3. Excellent training officers and hostel staff (very helpful as well). 
4. Preferable the course is not during Ramadan month, it is very tiring with full schedule – 

classes, study tour and site visits. 
5. Would be much better if there are more varieties of international foods. 
6. More trainings for analytical tools – I think that 2 sessions for every analytical tool are 

barely enough because I think the tool are very beneficial. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Nurul Jannah binti Ahad 
SAI Brunei Darussalam 
 
 


